
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                            03rd November 2019  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

This Sunday Evening 03rd November:   
* Kieran Chrichton will play our 
heritage pipe organ and  
Matthew Schult will play trumpet  
at the 5pm Students Mass.  

 
 

Next Sunday Evening 10th November:   
* The St carthage’s Music Group 
will lead the singing at  
the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

 

On Sunday Evening 17th November:   
*The Legends of Brass will play at the 5pm Student Mass. 



 
For the work of our  

St Vincent de Paul Conference. 
 

Saturday 23rd November 

7:00pm for 7:30pm Start 
 

St Michael’s Primary School Hall 
Brougham Street, North Melbourne 

 

Gather your table or allow us to put you 
on a table $20 per seat. 

 
Tickets available after Mass today  

or Trybooking. 

 
Please bring a bottle to the sacristy. This 
will contribute to our Basket of Wines to 

be raffled on the evening. 
 

Please have fun and support our St 
Vincent de Paul projects. 

 

Book through Trybooking at 

https://trybooking.com/BFRNE 
 

https://trybooking.com/BFRNE


 

Stage 2 of the Plenary Council consultation 
process is called communal discernment. 
Some thirteen parishioners have responded 
to the call for expressions of interest to take 
part in discussing and making 
recommendations for local and national 
action. The focus is on the six themes that 
emerged from Stage 1 of the consultation 
process (see the Plenary Council website for 
more details). 

 

The first meeting for the St Carthages group 
will be held at the Parish Centre on Monday 
18 November, 7.30 - 9 pm. Richard and Jan 
Curtain are convening the meeting. If you 
want to take part, please contact them at 
richard@curtain-consulting.net.au for 
further details about the process.  

mailto:richard@curtain-consulting.net.au


 



 



 
 

Last Sunday Bishop Mark Edwards 
returned for the second 

Confirmation Mass. 
 

  



 


